
Town of Sandown, NH 

320 Main Street, PO Box 1756, Sandown NH 03873 

 

Public Hearing Notice 

 

The Board of Selectmen will hold two public hearings on Monday, April 8, 

2024, at the Sandown Town Hall, 320 Main Street, Sandown NH.  

 

6:30pm – In accordance with RSA 79-D, the purpose of the first hearing is to 

take public input on a discretionary preservation easement application submitted 

on property located at Tax Map/Lot 16-10-4, 127 Odell Road.   

The granting of this application would grant property tax relief to barn owners 

who can demonstrate the public benefit of preserving barns and other old farm 

buildings and who agree to maintain their structures throughout a minimum 10-

year preservation easement. 

 

7:00pm – In accordance with RSA 231:133a - Address Numbers on Streets and 

Highways, the Board of Selectmen will consider renumbering Aruda Road to be 

in line with E911 guidelines for numbering streets and private roads.  

 

Public is welcome to attend. 

 


